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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 14, 1954

¥r. G. G. Haller
Superintendent of Surety
American Surety Company

21, Denver National Building
DENVER COLORADO

Dear 8ir:

Please refer to the attached form received from your
company .

We must advise again that this office does not handle
rentals or any of the points 4nvolved in your request.
If the well is on a State lease, you night refer your
request to ths State Land Office, Santa Fe; 1f it is on
privately owned land, the information would have to be
obtained from the landowner.

A check of well records shows that the landowner at one
time was the Tex-Mex Cattle Company of Wichita Falls,
Texas. However, no forms have been filed within recent
years, and we are not sure how cwrent this information
my be.

Our inspector for the district involved will check the
location, and we will advise you of the status of the
well.

Very truly yours,

W. B. Macey
Chief BEngineer
WBM:nr






